
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Early Learning Council 
April 30, 2020 

8:30 A.M. – 10:30 A.M. 
 

Virtual Meeting 
Join Meeting Here 

 
Agenda 

SUE MILLER 
Early Learning Council 
Chair 
 
PATRICK ALLEN 
Director, Oregon Health 
Authority 
 
ANGELA BLACKWELL 
 
PETER BUCKLEY 
 
KATY BROOKS 
 
COLT GILL 
Deputy Superintendent, 
Oregon Department of 
Education 
 
ANNE KUBISCH 
 
GEORGE MENDOZA 
 
MARGARET MILLER 
 
EVA RIPPETEAU  
 
MARGARET SALAZAR 
Executive Director, 
Oregon Housing and 
Community Services 
 
KALI THORNE LADD 
 
LIESL WENDT 
Deputy Director, Oregon 
Department of Human 
Services 
 
MIRIAM CALDERON 
Early Learning System 
Director, Early Learning 
Division 
 
 
 
 
Staff 
Remy Watts,  
Council Administrator & 
Rule Coordinator, Early 
Learning Division 

 
Due to social distancing measures, this will be a virtual meeting. Only written 
comments will be accepted as public testimony. Please submit all testimony 
electronically by 8:30 A.M. on April 30, 2020 to Remy.Watts@state.or.us. 

 

  
  

I. Board Welcome, Roll Call, and Public Testimony – written only 
Sue Miller, Chair  
 

II. Adoption of Council Letter to Congress on Childcare 
Sue Miller, Chair 

 
III. Early Learning System COVID-19 Updates 

 
Margaret Salazar, Executive Director, Oregon Housing and 
Community Services 
Dawn Mautner, Senior Health Advisor; and Kati Moseley, Director, 
Health in Education, Oregon Health Authority 
Colt Gill, Deputy Superintendent, Oregon Department of Education 
Miriam Calderon, Early Learning Systems Director, Early Learning 
Division  
Liesl Wendt, Deputy Director; Rebecca Jones Gaston, Child Welfare 
Director; and Dan Haun, Self-Sufficiency Programs Director, Oregon 
Department of Human Services 

 
IV. Adjournment 

Sue Miller, Chair 
 
 

*Times are approximate; items may be taken out of order, meetings may conclude early and 
breaks may be added as needed. All meetings of the Early Learning Council are open to the 
public and will conform to Oregon public meetings laws. The upcoming meeting schedule and 
materials from past meetings are posted online. A request for an interpreter for the hearing 
impaired or for accommodations for people with disabilities should be made to Remy Watts a  
503-947-0674 or by email at Remy.Watts@state.or.us. Requests for accommodation should 
be made at least 48 hours in advance. 

8:30 – 8:35 A.M. 
 
 
8:35 – 8:40 A.M. 
 
 
8:40 – 10:30 A.M. 
 
8:40 – 9:00 A.M. 
 
9:00 – 9:20 A.M. 
 
9:20 – 9:40 A.M. 
9:40 – 10:00 A.M. 
 
10:00 – 10:30 A.M. 
 
 
 
10:30 A.M. 
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